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4 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

EYFS Free School Meals Update 
 
Your child is entitled to free school meals and has been receiving a £15 voucher for each 
week during the school closure period.  The government guidance has now changed for 
those year groups that are eligible to attend school.  As we are now open for EYFS, from 
Monday 8 June, you will no longer receive a voucher for your child in this year group.  If 
your child is attending school, then they will have their free school meal at lunchtime in 
school.  If you have chosen not to send your child to school, then you will be eligible for a 
weekly food hamper. 
 
We are waiting for confirmation from School Food Support as to the contents of the 
hamper, and we will write to you again with more details shortly.  We will also write to 
confirm the arrangements for collecting the hamper. 
 
If you have child/ren in other years groups who are not eligible to return to school yet, then 
you will continue to receive the voucher/s for this child in the usual way. 
 
When we contact you again with more details about the hampers, we will be asking you to 
confirm that you would like a hamper, so that we can order the correct number from School 
Food Support. 
 
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs S Bishop 
Headteacher  
 


